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Hospitality Co-Chair Discusses California Bill That Aims to
Combat Hidden Restaurant Fees

News

5.02.24


In an interview with ABC10, Alden Parker discusses the impact of California’s Senate Bill 478, which

will go into effect July 1st,2024, and will only allow service charges incorporated into the menu

prices at restaurants.

To read the article visit ABC10.

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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